HE{PURN YZ

Dear Community Partner,

The Hepburn Parks and Recreation Committee is holding the Annual Summer Fair Days
on June 16-18, 2017. The Committee is looking for sponsors to assist us in running a
Carnival/Midway. We have booked a variety of games such as a duck pond, a High
Striker, bouncy castle, and dunk tank. Would your organization be interested in
assisting us with a cash donation to cover this cost? $200 or $100 will sponsor a game
and your organization’s name will be recognized as sponsoring that particular game.

Your donation is sincerely appreciated and we would acknowledge your contribution to
this community event in the printed program and in midway signage.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Becker
On behalf of Hepburn Parks and Recreation Committee



